LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING (CHIEF EXECUTIVES DIRECTORATE)



25th July, 2005 


Briefing commenced:
9.34 a.m.

"
ended:
9.58 a.m.

PRESENT:
Councillor Merry - in the Chair


Councillor Lancaster



J. Willis - Chief Executive 



O. Topping - Executive Manager



S. Hill - Corporate Marketing Manager



C. Inchbold - Assistant Director (Strategy and Resources)


S. Frost - Principal Officer (Performance Management) 


J. Wickington - Planner (N.D.C.)


P. Haymes - Senior Planner (N.D.C.)


P.D. Templeton - Committee Services Manager

	
	Item
	Decision/Action/Information



	1.
	Minutes
	Agreed.



	2.
	Appraisals
	The Chief Executive reported on the current situation regarding appraisals and the S.A.P. system.



	3.
	Broughton/Cromwell Road Street Scene
	Councillor Merry, as Leader of the Council, approved the Public Realm Strategy, the commencement of work up to the detailed design and procurement of works in respect of the Broughton Road/Cromwell Road Street Scene Project (Phase 2).



	4.
	C.P.A., 2005/08 - Responses to Consultation Documents
	Stan Frost submitted a report on proposed responses to C.P.A. consultation documents.

AGREED:
THAT the responses be made, as now indicated.



	5.
	Marketing Update
	Sue Hill reported on -

(a)
the Council’s advertising campaign; and

(b)
an article in the Guardian newspaper regarding the boxing gymnasium in Kersal.

AGREED:
THAT Councillors Merry and Lancaster be provided with information regarding the economic development benefits of the advertising campaign. 



	6.
	Chief Executive’s Update
	The Chief Executive reported on the following matters:-

(a)
Planning Delivery Grant - £54,000.

(b)
Neighbourhood Renewal Funding


- £10.6M in 2006/07


- £10.9M in 2007/08.

(c)
Innovation Park Funding.

(d)
Mention of Salford in a Fitness for Purpose in the 21st Century report on roles at local level.

(e)
Pathfinder funding issues.

AGREED:
(1) THAT Paul McKenna follow up the matter referred to in (d) above.


(2) THAT the Leader be kept informed of the matter referred to in (e) above.




	7.
	Irwell Corridor Study Update
	The Chief Executive submitted a paper in respect of the River Irwell Corridor Study, and referred to a meeting with representatives of Manchester City Council to be held on 25th July, 2005.



	8.
	City Academy
	The Chief Executive undertook to report on the current position regarding the City Academy.
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